New Directions Behavioral Health wins EAP contract for United States Postal Service
 
1. January 17, 2019
KANSAS CITY, Mo., Jan. 16, 2019 /PRNewswire/ — New Directions Behavioral Health today announced it has been awarded the contract to provide its Employee Assistance Program (EAP) to the United States Postal Service, starting April 1, 2019. The contract represents the company’s largest EAP client to date, serving nearly 1.5 million lives across the country.
New Directions competed with a number of other behavioral health companies before being awarded the contract on December 27.
“We’re thrilled to have the opportunity to provide our behavioral healthcare services to an organization as prominent as USPS,” said Christine Leslie, senior vice president of EAP and health promotions. “With our innovative counseling and therapy technology, extensive provider network and strategic partnerships, we are uniquely well-suited to serve the large population of USPS employees and their families.”
Through the EAP, New Directions will offer USPS employees access to face-to-face and telephonic counseling and video, text and online therapy, management coaching and comprehensive support in the event of a crisis.
“Addressing mental health is a universal issue, and more and more employers are realizing the need for behavioral healthcare to keep their employees healthy and happy,” said Leslie. “Prioritizing the emotional wellness of your working population ultimately translates to an investment in more satisfied and productive employees.”
New Directions, which currently employs about 700 people across the country, will be hiring additional staff to support the new contract.
About New Directions Behavioral Health
Founded in 1995, New Directions helps people live healthy, balanced lives. The healthcare company provides managed behavioral health services, an Employee Assistance Program, Student Assistance Program, organizational consulting and health coaching to private and public health plans, Fortune 100 companies, large and medium employers and labor groups. New Directions is one of the fastest-growing behavioral healthcare companies in the industry, more than doubling its membership in the last five years to include over 16 million members.
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